
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

For more information, contact: 
Sarah Lock, Director of Strategic Communications 
locks@beloitwi.gov or 608-364-6726 
 

Job Posting, Community Survey Now Available for City Manager Recruitment 

October 14, 2022  -- The job posting for the next Beloit city manager is now available at 

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/bakertilly/jobs/3760588/city-manager-

beloit-wisconsin. An initial review of applications will occur on November 11, 2022. 

The City Council is working with Baker Tilly, a public sector executive search firm, to 

conduct a nationwide recruitment. 

Additionally, the community is invited to provide feedback on the experience, 

management and leadership qualities they would like to see in Beloit’s next city 

manager. The survey deadline is Monday, November 21, 2022. 

• Community Stakeholder Survey: English 

• Community Stakeholder Survey: Spanish 
 

The City of Beloit is an equal opportunity employer. 
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